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Ref 005005/22 
 
Date 6 December 2022 
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 8 November 2022. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
Please disclose the total cost of running misconduct hearings from the earliest date in 
2021 to the latest date available in 2022, depending on when your last report was ran. 
Please include independent chair costs, any external legal costs and hearing venues if you 
used third party buildings rather than your own, or Police buildings. I have made separate 
FOI to the Force for their costs that you don't hold. 
 
If the information isn't available please state in your letter. 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information 
you have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner costs for misconduct hearings for the period April 
2021 to 31 August 2022 are detailed below: 
 

Legally Qualified 
Chair Fees 

Independent Members 
Fees 

Venue Costs Legal Costs 

No invoices received to 
date 

£1,515.45 None, held at 
Police HQ 

None 
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
officepcc@notts.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Emma Lau 
Business Support Officer (Transparency) 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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